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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to all Chief Administrative Officers 
 
 

THE MUNICIPAL ASSESSMENT AMENDMENT ACT 
COMES INTO EFFECT ON JANUARY 1, 2021 

 
Beginning January 1, 2021, veterans’ associations will be exempt from payment 

of municipal property taxes in Manitoba. The exemption will only apply to properties that 
are used primarily by the association and will not include local improvements. 

 
If you have any inquiries, please contact a Municipal Services Officer at  

204-945-2572 or mrmca@gov.mb.ca. 
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